
BARRS COURT  PR IMARY
NEWSLETTER  

This week, the school has been full of budding scientists! Children in
Red Area have been exploring the fascinating world of plants, while
those in Blue Area have been investigating forces. It’s been a real
pleasure to hear the children speak so confidently and knowledgeably
about their learning.
As you’ll be aware, we had to postpone Sports Day and the medal
events due to the unpredictable weather. We completely understand
that this was disappointing for many of you, especially those who had
taken time off work. Please be assured that we always consider the
wider impact when making decisions like these. With the weather being
so changeable this week, we couldn’t risk children running and jumping
on a wet field and potentially getting injured.
Hopefully, you’ve now received the updated schedule for the medal
events, which will take place at various times next week and we hope to
see you all next Thursday morning. The forecast is looking much more
favourable – fingers crossed!
One event that did manage to go ahead despite previous weather
challenges was the Colour Run, and what a fantastic way it was to end
last week! It was full of colour, laughter and joy. The children were
brilliant and truly embodied all our school values. A huge thank you to
our incredible PTFA for organising the event and to all the volunteers
who supported on the afternoon – we couldn’t have done it without you.
Next week, we’ll be sending out information on how to book your slot
for the end-of-year parent meetings, which will take place during the
week beginning 7th  July. Please keep an eye out for the message.
Finally, with Father’s Day coming up this Sunday, we wish all the dads,
grandads and special family members a wonderful day – however your
family chooses to celebrate.



As the weather continues to warm up, we’d like to remind parents and carers of a
few important points to help keep children safe and comfortable at school:

Please ensure all uniform is clearly named, including jumpers, cardigans, and
especially sun hats. This helps us return any misplaced items quickly and reduces
the number of things lost.

All children should bring a named water bottle to school each day. Staying
hydrated is vital for concentration and well-being, particularly in the warmer
weather.

Please apply sun cream at home before school. If you would like your child to
reapply it later in the day, they may bring a named bottle, but they must be able to
apply it themselves.

Thank you for your continued support in helping us keep the children safe and
ready to learn.

https://www.bnhc.org.uk/festival-of-nature/?utm_source=external+listings&utm_medium=website&utm_campaign=festival+of+nature










June

Thursday 17  - Sports Day (9-1pm) th

Friday 27  - SCHOOL CLOSED INSETth

July 

Thursday 3  - New classes released rd

Monday 7  &  Wednesday 9  - Parent/carer eveningsth th

Tuesday 8  - Move up afternoonth

Thursday 10  - Blue Area Ukulele concert @2:30pmth

Friday 11th July - End of Year Disco and BBQ
Tuesday 15  and Wednesday 16  - Evening performance (ticketed)th th

Monday 21  - Barrs Court Got Talentst

Tuesday 22  - Last day of term 6nd

September 

Wednesday 3  - First day of term 1 for childrenrd

Key Dates for the diary 




